
Greetings from the 

Gulf Coast Mayflower Colony !! 
 

Our Mayflower Shirt Shop is closed for now.  Our last sales 

campaign ended on January 20, 2020.  In anticipation of 

our next campaign, we are compiling a waiting list of those 

who wish to purchase.  We need a minimum of 50 

“pledges/orders” to place an order with our screen printer. 

If you wish to be notified when our next sales campaign  

commences, communicate with our Colony Lt. Governor 

telling him your name, your city/state, how many shirts you 

want and which design (Mayflower 400 Emblem or Ala-

bama Mayflower Society Emblem) and you will be notified 

when we reopen. 
 

Our Colony Lt. Governor is 

Kevin Sellew 

tjk5405@mediacombb.net or 251-510-8302 
 

 

Scroll down to see the shirts 

mailto:tjk5405@mediacombb.net





